
                                         ​Kids Kingdom  
 

Pre K/Preschool Summer Program 
 

It's August and summer is almost over! We have had a wonderful time so far this 
summer, playing on the waterslide and participating in the fun activities planned. This month 
will be just as exciting! 
 
***Reminder...continue to send in a bathing suit, towel and sunblock (clearly labeled) 
every Monday. We spend a lot of time outdoors, so sunblock is very important. We will 
continue to send home the bathing suit and towel on Friday. Also, don't forget their 
blankets and pillow.*** 
 

We are continuing to follow the RIELDS for our curriculum during the summer months. 
Our goal for math is to understand simple measurement. Our literacy goal is to show 
comprehension of stories read. Our physical health goal is to engage in large muscle 
activities. Our social/ emotional goal is to have confidence in oneself. Our social studies goal 
is to show respect to others. Our cognitive goal is to be able to filter out distractions.  
 

The first week of the month will be all about the ocean. We will talk about sea life and 
creatures that are found in the ocean. We will make jelly fish, crab hats, a paper plate whale, 
a puffer fish and an under the sea scene.  
 

The second week  will be all about the beach. We will talk about our favorite things to 
do at the beach and will use our imaginations to pretend we are going on a beach trip. We will 
make a paper plate visor, a sand castle, a paper plate beach ball and some blue glittery silly 
putty!!  Ohhh... that  sounds like fun!! 
 

The third week will be all about space. We will talk about the planets and stars and 
pretend we are astronauts blasting off for a trip in our spaceship!  We will make an alien hat, 
glittery stars, marble art and a handprint rocket.  
 

The last week of the month we will be getting ready to go back to school. We will be 
making pom pom bookmarks, a paper plate school bus and a shape pencil craft.  We will 
finish off the week with a game day and just spend some special time with our friends before 
everyone heads back to school!  
 

Just like last month, toys are allowed during the week but MUST have the child's name on 
them.  We do our best to make sure that no child's toys get lost or broken.  

 
We have had a GREAT summer and hate to see it end.  We want to say good luck to 

all the children that will be starting kindergarten. You will love it and you'll do great!!  To our 
children who will be transitioning to the Pre K program... we can't wait to have you in class!! 
 

 
 
 
  


